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To Whom It May Concern,

I strongly oppose the House Bill 1530. It is grossly misguided, will further drive up inflation
on consumers like myself and will drive many business owners either into the ground or out of
the state. I urge you, stop HB 1530, and stop shoving insane volumes of taxes down the throats
of hardworking Oregonians before this great state we love is ruined.

Thank you,

Mitch Evers

mailto:evers.mitchell94@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

